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MINUTES OF WHITE HORSE HARRIERS AGM
10 OCTOBER 2008. OLD MILL HALL. GROVE

Present:

Barrie Strange (President), Marion Jones (Vice President), Dave Martin (Vice President),
Gareth Smith (Chairman), Nick Portsmouth, Angela Briscoe, Frances Briscoe, Ros Knopp,
Bruce Charles, John Peake, Dene Stringfellow, Neil Druce, Mark Godden, Bob Harrison,
Clifford Mills, Simon Atkin, Ana Ramos-Villaverde, Graham Wiggins, Richard Jégou

Apologies:
Paul Jégou, Kevin Harris, Sheila Bailey, Kim Base, Chris Powell, Frank Briscoe,
Caroline Murphy

Minutes:
Matters arising - none.
Minutes accepted. Proposed Neil Druce  Seconded  Simon Atkin

Chairman's Report - Powerpoint Presentation (available as a paper copy if requested).
Dave Martin was invited to speak on the subject of the Half-Marathon. He raised objections
to some of the proceeds from the Half-Marathon being donated to Helen & Douglas House.
Vote of thanks to Chairman proposed by Bob Harrison.

Treasurer's Report: Presented by Neil Druce.

Accepted: Proposed Richard Jégou

Seconded Mark Godden

The level of reserves needed by the club was discussed to cover unforeseen events.
No figure was settled on.

Auditor:
Malcolm Wetherill has agreed to continue.

Election of Officers:

Proposer Seconder

Chairman: Gareth Smith R Jégou N Druce
Secretary: Richard Jégou G Smith B Charles
Treasurer Neil Druce R Jégou M Godden
Membership Mark Godden D Stringfellow F Briscoe
Team Manager Angela Briscoe N Druce D Stringfellow
Road Secretary Dene Stringfellow R Jégou N Portsmouth
Cross Country Frank Briscoe D Stringfellow J Peake
Track & Field
Press Officer Simon Atkin G Smith R Jégou
General Bob Harrison D Stringfellow M Jones

Tom King A Briscoe D Stringfellow

Social Secretary



We hope to co-opt a Junior rep and lady runner onto the committee.
AOB:
Clubmark accreditation. Thanks to Simon who is investigating.

There was a lively discussion on donations to charity which was curtailed when our lease
on the hall ran out at 10.00pm when the meeting closed.



